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The Cheshire and Wirral NHS Partnership Trust have launched a mental health team for  
Children and Young People (CYP), who are registered with a General Practitioner in the South  
Cheshire and Vale Royal areas. 
 

 The CYP Wellbeing Hub will have a key gatekeeping role to aid in decision making and to  

improve referrals into Specialist Child and Adolescent Mental Health Services (CAMHS),  

where there is evidence of a moderate to severe mental health condition, indicated by a health 

professional. 

 The CYP Wellbeing Hub telephone advice line will be available for health, social care and  
education professionals and families/carers, to seek guidance and support regarding young  
people up to the age of 18.  This service provides the caller with an opportunity to talk to a  
mental health professional about specific mental health concerns regarding young person.   
We offer several types of support including general mental health advice (including providing 
resources) and signposting to relevant organisations/services. 
 
The advice line is available between 13:00 - 17:00 (Monday – Friday, exc. Bank Holidays). 
Advice Line Number is 01606 555 120. 

 

 When deemed appropriate the CYP Wellbeing Hub will offer brief intervention/therapeutic work  

to young people (involving their family member(s)/carer(s)) to support them with their mental 

wellbeing.   

 The CYP Wellbeing Hub will conduct face to face risk assessment and discharge support to  

Leighton Hospital Inpatient Paediatric Service for young people up to the age of 16 whom are 

admitted for their own safety and are not open to a  

mental health service. 

 The CYP Wellbeing Hub can provide face to face  

consultation and training to any health, social  

and education professionals whom work directly with young  

people and their families/carer(s). 
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We are not a crisis service.  
For immediate safeguarding  

concerns please contact an  
appropriate emergency service or  

Children’s Social Care.  

  We have attached  
our new leaflets, posters  
and information which are  
 made available for you to  
  display in clinics, schools  

     and GP waiting rooms. 


